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Sport Fall Cross Country

Championship
Update/Review

We will return to the Kentucky Horse Park on November 2 for
the 2024 Cross Country State Championships. In working with
the staff at KHP, they have advised the KHSAA office that
another large equine event will also be taking place that day. In
an effort to assist the parking ingress/egress, we will be starting
the day with Class 3A and end the day with 1A. As we finalize a
time schedule, we will post it to the website.

Officials
Update/Review

The form for officials to sign up for the State Cross Country meet
will be sent later this month.

Staff and Worker
Update

The form for workers to sign up for the State Cross Country
meet will be sent later this month.

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes Class 3A will go first in 2024.


